
 

MSC reintroduces Port Everglades to two shipping routes 

November 8, 2024 

MSC Rochelle at Port Everglades 

MSC has changed the port rotation of two of its services, reintroducing Port Everglades as a weekly 

call starting this month. 

MSC’s revamped EMUSA service, connecting the Mediterranean to the United States, will now 

include Port Everglades on a set weekly schedule. 

Additionally, Port Everglades will be the sole Florida stop for MSC’s US to South America East Coast 

(SAEC) service, with MSC Cadiz set to arrive on Mondays beginning 11 November. 

MSC’s release noted the SAEC rotation adjustment aims to “maintain schedule reliability,” benefiting 

consumers in South Florida and beyond with a steady flow of imports and exports, including goods 

like ceramic tiles, spirits, lumber, and steel. 
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